
From: Barry Flynn 
Sent: 06 August 2023 07:49 
To: David Fowler; Planning 
Cc: Save Museum Street 
Subject: OBJECTION - References: 2023/2510/P (Planning Application) and 
2023/2653/L (Listed Building Approval) 
 

Dear Camden Planning, 

References: 2023/2510/P (Planning Application) 
and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building Approval) 

OBJECTION 

I strongly object to this proposal.  It is entirely the wrong scheme for everyone 
- wrong for Bloomsbury and the community.  It is wrong for those who value 
history and heritage, for the tourists and visitors who visit Bloomsbury.   For 
workers in Bloomsbury.  It is bad for the climate, for the health and wellbeing 
of our children.  It is wrong for London.  And for the future.  

It is wrong for responsible planners and politicians to approve this scheme as it 
is. Please re-think. 

Yours faithfully, 

Barry Flynn  

 

 

 


